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We had a Board meeting prior to our lunch meeting. Kiwanis International 
has increased our annual dues $25/year to cover the increase in insurance 
cost. The board decide to pass $10 of this increase on to each of our 
members with the club absorbing $15 of the dues increase. The club 
meeting schedule for 2025 was set and will be published once 
it's approved by the Hyatt. 
 
Anne will check with Nicolet school to confirm our plans for this school 
year. Rick released our 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Kiwanis Financial 
Summary. 
 
Eight members attended our lunch meeting. Included were Ben G, Rick, 
Anne, Pat, Bob, Maria, Ben W, and Ann. We enjoyed a chicken lunch with 
salad, green beans, rice, along with an outstanding soup and cheesecake 
dessert. Rick led the meeting; Pat led the pledge while Ben W said the 
prayer. We all sang the Packer fight song. Ben G agreed to be our 
representative to the Preble Key Club. Ben G also told us that he may 
become the next Lt Governor of our Kiwanis District. Our November club 
meetings will be held at the Hyatt on the 4th and 18th. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 

 


